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Detective Christopher Sheehan began his police career with the Fort Lauderdale Police 

Department in 2009.  During his tenure, he was assigned to the Operations Bureau as a Patrol 

Officer and as a Field Training Officer.  His most recent assignment was part of the 

Investigations Bureau as a Detective assigned to the Rapid Offender Control Unit.  Detective 

Sheehan served on the agencies Special Weapons and Tactics Team (SWAT) for four years.  He 

had recently been selected to be part of the SWAT Waterborne Entry Team.   

 

Detective Sheehan will be remembered on Friday, August 26
th

 at 10:30 A.M.  The funeral will 

take place at the Broward Center for Performing Arts located at 201 Southwest 5
th

 Avenue in the 

City of Fort Lauderdale.  All uniformed personnel and members of the public are invited to 

attend the ceremony. 

 

Police Chief Frank Adderley stated the following: 

“We are all deeply saddened by the sudden passing of our brother and friend, Detective 

Christopher Sheehan.  Chris faithfully and unselfishly served the residents and business in the 

City of Fort Lauderdale for the last 7 years, touching everyone he came into contact with 

including his fellow employees.  We sincerely thank you for all of your thoughts and prayers 

during this difficult time and ask that you continue to respect the Sheehan family as they grieve 

their painful loss.” 
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